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Hinds County Supervisor Robert Graham, District 1, Donates to 

Mississippi Animal Rescue League 

Hinds County, MS – Supervisor Graham and his staff will arrive on Tuesday, December 19, 2017, at 3:00 PM   

with approximately 60 bags of dog food loaded in a vehicle to provide a personal donation to the Mississippi 

Animal Rescue League. “This organization is very dear to me and I would like to encourage others to give as 

well. No donation is too small to give to this effort,” said Supervisor Graham. Members of the Hinds County 

Board of Supervisors actively support various non-profit organizations throughout Hinds County all year.  

About Mississippi Animal Rescue League  

 The Mississippi Animal Rescue League cares for about 10,000 animals each year throughout Central Mississippi 

with a large portion of these animals coming from the Jackson/Hinds County area.“We always look forward to the 

visits from Supervisor Robert Graham and his great staff,” said Debra Boswell, Executive Director of the 

Mississippi Animal Rescue League. “This gift means so much to our non-profit agency. The generosity of Mr. 

Graham speaks volumes about his commitment to not only the people in his district but also his commitment to 

non-profits that provide services to those in need. For the Mississippi Animal Rescue League, this wonderful 

donation from Supervisor Graham has a huge impact on our already strained budget.” 
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About Hinds County 

The Hinds County Board of Supervisors is extremely proud of the improvements that are occurring in our 

great County.  Hinds County has so much to offer approximately 250,000 residents and the hundreds of 

thousands of visitors we greet each year. From the fast-paced, emerging, revitalized downtown district of 

the State’s capital city, to the charming, peaceful, fields of the countryside, our county has many things to 

offer for everyone. The County has a rich southern history with a bright, diverse future and is an 

outstanding place to live, work, play and raise your family.  Experience Hinds County and find out 

why we are truly, A Very Special Place!  
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